

Giving Tuesday - and beyond!

Tuesday, November 28th and continuing through December 15th, Community Cat Companions will be accepting donations for our Wellness Subsidies Program.



A few weeks ago we lost one of our colony caregivers and supporters, Laura Colon, in a tragic way.

In her memory, we have created a special fund, Laura's Fund for Wayward Cats, which will be used to prepare stray and abandoned cats for adoption.

Laura managed the colonies in the mobile home park where she lived and served as park manager. Many of the cats at the park, as is often the case, are not feral but displaced or "wayward" cats. These cats need to be spayed or neutered, tested for feline diseases, vaccinated, and microchipped, prior to being placed for adoption. Sometimes these cats are sick or injured. This fund is designed to make sure these cats are ready for their next chapter in life.



~PLUS~

We have a donor that will match your donation, up to \$1,000!

That means that your donation, large or small, will be doubled.

NO donation is too small!